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Mark, Scott: 

Sony for the delay. Two on the record quotes from us at CIA. Thanks. 

On the record from Dean Boyd, CIA Spokesman 

"CIA Director Brennan and Deputy Director Morell provided the SSCI Chairman and Vice Chainnan with an extensive 
written response from the CIA that detailed significant errors in the study. At the same time, they noted that the CIA 
agrees with a number of the study‘s findings and has taken steps to address shortcomings identified by the study. The 
CIA has offered to brief all Committee members and their staff on its response and awaits the opportunity to do so. 
Once the Committee has had the opportunity to make any necessary revisions to its study, we would be prepared to 
work with it to detennine the best way forward on declassification." 

On the record quote from John Brennan, CIA Director 
"I remain finn in my belief that enhanced interrogation techniques are not an appropriate method to obtain intelligence 
and that their use impairs our ability to play a leadership role in the world." 
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